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MEETING NOTICE

The June meeting of the New Jersey- 
Golf Course Superintendents Association 
will be held at the Ridgewood Country 
Club, Paramus, N.J., on Tuesday, June 22.

Our hosts for the day will be Supt. 
William Sweisberger and his able assistant 
Robert Kapher.

Be sure to bring your clubs along and 
arrive early as there is an important 
tournament scheduled for the afternoon.

This is our annual Superintendent- 
Greens Chairman meeting and it would be 
wonderful to see this meeting grow each 
year just as our Superintendent-Pro event 
has. If your chairman is unable to attend 
please make an effort to have some other 
member of your Greens Committee or club 
with you.

Dinner will be served at 6:30 P.M., 
which will be followed by our educational 
program. We are very fortunate at this 
meeting to have as guest speaker our good 
friend O.J. Noer of Milwaukee Sewerage 
Commission. You can be sure of an infor­
mative and interesting evening with O.J. 
Noer.

We will be looking forward to seeing 
you on Tuesday, June 22, at Ridgewood C.C.

GOLF TOURNAMENT

The June meeting will feature a 
tournament of club chairmen or club offi­
cials and Superintendents. A large cup, 
to be kept on exhibit by the winning club, 
is the prize with two smaller cups for the 
team members to keep. The cup is now in 
the possession of Benny Dziedzic and the 
Crestmont Country Club.

Every club should be represented with 
a team. If your chairman cannot make the 
date, any other club official can double 
for him. If you cannot get to the club 
early enough for golf, bring your chair­
man or club official anyway to hear O.J. 
Noer.

Don’t forget, - Golf starts at 12:00 
noon... Let’s have a good turnout.

Practice now and beat the Philadelphia 
Association in July at Trenton.

GOLF HOUSE AND AN INVITATION TO EXHIBIT

Warren Bidwell of Seaview Country 
Club has been appointed by President 
Johnson of the National Association to 
head up a committee for the Superinten­
dents exhibit in the Golf House Museum of 
Golf.

Any tool which might be of ancient 
vintage and which has helped to make golf 
the game it is today will be appreciated. 
Each individual tool will be labeled and 
the club or manufacturer will be properly 
credited.

If you have any item of interest, 
please contact Mr. Bidwell as soon as pos- 
sible. This is important. It will serve 
to give the Superintendents recognition 
as the people who are responsible for 
modem golf.

FOR YOUR INFORMATION

We have been informed by Ed Casey 
that your 1954 National membership card 
or your 1954 New Jersey Golf Course Super- 
intendents Association card will admit 
you to the National Open that is to be 
held at Baltusrol Golf Club on June 17, 
18 & 19.

There are still a number of you who 
have not paid your dues, so please do so 
as soon as possible. Names of all delin­
quent members will be listed in a future 
issue of "Grass Clippings".

We are using our corrected mailing 
list with this issue of "Grass Clippings" 
so if there are still any changes or cor­
rections please let us know.



OFFICERS

President

Sherwood A. Moore  
Hollywood Golf Club

1st Vice President

Melvin B. Lucas  
Homestead Golf Club

2nd Vice President
Joseph Flaherty  

Manasquan River Golf Club

Secretary

Albert Foster  
Aldecress Country Club

Treasurer

H. T. Isleib

Directors

William Monahan Charles Storrier Joseph Stemmle

Albert Foster, Secretary  
25 Wainwright Avenue  
Closter, New Jersey

Mr. Sherwood A. Moore, 
P.O. Box #33, 
Deal, 
New Jersey.


	Grass Clippings June, 1954
	Grass Clippings
	MEETING NOTICE
	GOLF TOURNAMENT
	GOLF HOUSE AND AN INVITATION TO EXHIBIT
	FOR YOUR INFORMATION
	OFFICERS
	President
	1st Vice President
	2nd Vice President
	Secretary
	Treasurer
	Directors





